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TO: Senato Dole 
FR: Kerry 

RE: Congressman ·11er's Congressional Classroom 

*A few minutes informal remarks and Q&A with a group of 
17 high school junior representing each school in Dan Miller's 
Congressional district. They are in D.C. for a week of seminars 
and meetings. 

*Miller is a freshman member who represents a district in 
the Tampa Bay area. Prior to coming to Congress, Miller was a 
local businessman and entrepreneur, owning a restaurant, a 
nursing home, and other real estate. 

*He is a member of the Budget Committee and the Education 
and Labor Committee--and was appointed by Cong. Michel to serve 
on the "Minority Leader's Task Force on Health Care Reform." 
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May 11, 1994 

The Honorable Bob Dole 
United States Senator 
141 Hart Senate Office Bldg. 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

Dear Senator: 
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I would truly be grateful if you would assist me with a very 
special request. 

I sponsor a program called Congressional Classroom, involving one 
high school junior from each school in my Congressional district. 
This year's group of 17 students and their chaperons will spend 
the week of May 23-28 in Washington watching our government in 
action. 

One of the highlights would be the opportunity for them to meet 
with a number of Senators and Members of Congress. I would be 
honored to have you participate. 

We are having a luncheon on the Senate side on Wednesday, May 25 
in Room SC - 4 of the Capitol. It would be great if you could plan 
on stopping by for about 15 minutes between 12:00 and 2:00 pm 
that day. We would ask you to say a few woras and then give the 
students the opportunity to ask you some questions. I know it 
would be an event they would never forget. 

Tricia LaMorte of my staff will be in touch with your scheduler, 
but if you have any questions in the meantime, please don't 
hesitate to call me. 

Kind regards. 

Sincerely, 

DM: tl l 
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